
Town of West Boylston

Finance/CIB Committee


Meeting of September 27, 2023


A joint meeting of Fincom and CIB with the Select Board was convened at 6:00 pm in the Select 
Board room at town hall.   Attending Fincom and CIB members were Cliona Archambeault, 
Jason Brockway, Ray Bricault, and Pete Murphy.   Chris Berglund attended via Zoom.  Mary 
Foley was absent. 


The draft warrant for the October Town meeting was presented to the Select Board by the Town 
Administrator.  The warrant had 15 articles.  After discussion, article 15 was removed because 
the Storm Water compliance work was incomplete.  It will be presented at the May Town 
meeting.  


The warrant was reviewed by the Select Board, including red lined legal changes, language, and 
funding.  The Select Board voted to approve the remaining 14 articles without significant 
changes to the draft.  The 14 article warrant will be publicly posted by October 2.


The next meeting of Fincom/CIB was tentatively scheduled for Monday, October 9.


The meeting adjourned at  6:25 pm as moved by Cliona Archambrault and seconded by Jason 
Brockway.


Pete Murphy 
Secretary, Fincom and CIB 


